New Seneca Police Chief appointed

(KMZA)--A new Seneca Chief of Police has been appointed.

The Seneca City Council at their June 15 meeting approved the appointment of Seneca Police officer Dylan Blevins to the position.

Following his appointment, Blevins was sworn in by Mayor Joe Mitchell.

He had been serving as interim Chief since the resignation of former Chief Jordan Weaver in late April.

Blevins will be paid a starting salary of \$52,000.

In other business, the Council approved the sale of Lot 2 of Fairway Addition #2 to the Meadowlark Extension District for \$45,300.

In addition, the Council approved the final plats for the Koehler 1 and Koehler 2 Subdivisions. Both plats were reviewed and approved by the city Planning Commission on June 2.

Many Signals Communications